
 
 

St Teresa’s Catholic Primary School 

With Jesus we live, learn and love 
 

Charging Policy 

St Teresa’s endeavour to keep costs for parents to a minimum. We never make a 

profit from charges made to parents, and endeavour to subsidise costs through fund- 

raising, where ever possible. 

 

 
Parents can expect to pay the following charges: 

 

 
• School Trips 

• Visitors to the School (e.g. theatre groups) 

• Breakfast Club (subsidised) 

• After School Clubs (where provided by outside agencies) 

• Replacement reading books (if lost/damaged) 

 
 
Exceptions to these charges may be applied, at the discretion of the Headteacher. 
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